
 

 
 
November	3,	2017	

Mark	Seielstad,	PhD	
Professor	
UCSF	School	of	Medicine	
Chair	of	UCSF	Rules	and	Jurisdiction	Committee	
	
RE:		Change	in	Committee	on	Educational	Policy	Bylaws	
	
Dear	Chair	Seielstad,		
	
The	Committee	on	Educational	Policy	is	requesting	that	the	Rules	and	Jurisdiction	Committee	approve	
changes	to	Bylaw	115	C.	The	justification	for	this	bylaw	change	is	that	the	current	language	of	said	bylaw	
makes	it	unclear	who	the	committee	reports	to.	The	change	is	needed	in	order	to	explain	the	reporting	
structure	of	the	committee.	
	
Current	
115.	C.	The	Chair	of	the	Committee	shall	immediately	inform	the	Chair	of	the	Committee	on	
Educational	Policy	of	the	Academic	Senate	on	all	matters	referred	to	it	and	studies	initiated	by	it.	
It	shall,	whenever	requested	by	said	Academic	Senate	Committee,	refer	to	the	latter	for	review	
any	proposed	report	before	such	report	is	submitted.	
	
New	
115.	C.	The	Chair	of	the	Committee	shall	immediately	inform	the	Chair	of	the	University	Committee	on	
Educational	Policy	of	the	Academic	Senate	on	matters	concerning	systemwide	policies.	In	Division	
matters,	the	Committee	shall	report	to	the	Divisional	Academic	Senate	all	matters	referred	to	it	and	
studies	initiated	by	it.	It	shall,	whenever	requested	by	said	systemwide	Academic	Senate	Committee,	
refer	to	the	latter	for	review	of	any	proposed	report	before	such	a	Divisional	report	is	submitted.	
	
The	Committee	on	Educational	Policy	has	approved	this	change.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Committee	on	Education	Policy	
	
Deborah	Johnson,	RN,	MS,	NP,	Chair	
Jennifer	Perkins,	DDS,	MD,	Vice	Chair	and	UCEP	Representative	
Steve	Braunstein,	MD,	PhD	
Marcus	Ferrone,	PharmD,	JD	
Lijun	Ma,	PhD	
Susan	Miller,	PhD	
John	Takayama,	MD,	MPH	
Lydia	Zablotska,	MD,	PhD	
Gail	Persily,	MLIS,	Permanent	Guest	


